Lincoln Elementary School Board Report December 2020

• Learning at Lincoln -

 100% of Lincoln students are currently working virtually. Students, families, teachers and staff are working very collaboratively during this time to ensure EACH student has what he/she needs to be successful while learning at home.

Wednesdays at Lincoln – Targeted in-person learning for students!

<u>Intervention Wednesdays</u> – ARE STILL TAKING PLACE!!!

Each Wednesday at Lincoln, general education and special education teachers are working with students needing individualized interventions in reading and math. Each grade level has developed:

- a listing of targeted students students whose recent school-wide benchmark assessments show them below grade level in math and/or reading
- a consistent schedule for the students that can easily be done at school or virtually
- a plan to address and implement individualized instruction to address needed skills
- <u>Gifted and Talented</u> Our gifted and talented teachers meet virtually every Wednesday morning with identified students to ensure they are getting their enrichments for all subjects. These very engaging sessions are impressive and always well attended by our students.

CSIP –

The LES Comprehensive School Improvement Plan (CSIP) has been submitted to KDE after receiving approval from the LES SBDM Committee.

• Continued Student Services -

- Virtual Meetings with parents/guardians
- Home Visits
- FRC holiday assistance
- Food Service Deliveries
- Media Center Internet Learning Pods
- Communication through various outlets
- Spirit Weeks